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Trichinella self-tester application form        
If you are a food business operator (FBO), intending to apply for self-testing status for trichinella, you will need to fill in this form and send it to the FSA and the AVHLA. At the end of the form you will find the next steps you need to follow to complete your application.

You can find out more about trichinella testing on our website, which also details the different options for trichinella testing available to FBOs.
	FBO Business name:
	

	FBO Business address:
	

	FBO contact name:
	

	Official vet contact name:
Phone no:
	

	FBO phone no:
	

	FBO email:
	

	FBO operating hours:
	

	Species processed:
	


Please email the completed form to both the AVHLA and the FSA at the following addresses: 
paul.harris@ahvla.gsi.gov.uk
sla.contracts@foodstandards.gsi.gov.uk
Next steps: 
Once you have filled in this form and sent it off, here are the next steps for you to carry out and what will happen next.
· You should contact the National Reference Laboratory (AHVLA) to arrange site inspection and staff training (see number below).
· The NRL (AHVLA) will produce an inspection report noting observations and any corrective actions. This report will then be sent to the FSA and you (the FBO) will receive a copy.

· Once the NRL (AHVLA) is satisfied that the criteria are met, they will send a report to the FSA, recommending accreditation. The FSA will then produce the accreditation letter.

· You (the FBO) will retain your accreditation by successfully completing the quarterly NRL QA scheme.
Contact telephone numbers:     

AHVLA: 01284 724499    
FSA: 01904 232093
If you would like to give us feedback on this form, please email sla.contracts@foodstandards.gsi.gov.uk



